

Manage Your Debit Card from our App!



Great news! With our mobile app, you can manage the status of your Newtown Savings Bank debit card 24 hours a day.

Received your new debit card in the mail? Activate it on the app.*

Misplaced your card? Simply disable your card using the toggle button.

Found your card? Just as simply, change the status back to Active.

Report your card lost or stolen This option will permanently shut off the card. You will need to contact us to get a card with a new debit card number.

Reorder Card If your card is cracked or worn, order a replacement card with the same card number. Your card will remain active until you receive a new one.

Here's how:

- 1. Open the Newtown Savings Bank app.
- 2. In the Accounts screen, tap on the name of the checking account that your debit card is linked to.
- 3. From the card(s) list, select the card you want to manage.
- 4. Choose from the options listed.

Questions? Call or stop in and we'll be happy to help.

Don't have our app? Download it at the App Store or at Google Play today!

*Only activate your card after you have received it in the mail.

Mortgage Open House

If you're in the market for a new home or simply have mortgage questions, come visit us at one of our Mortgage Open House events! Visit the events section of our website for more details.

39 Main Street, Thursday, September 8 From 3:00

Newtown pm to 7:00 pm

30 Main Street, Saturday, September 17 From 9:00

Danbury am to Noon

280 Oxford Road, Saturday, September 17 From 9:00

Oxford am to Noon

228 South Main Street, Thursday, September 22 From 3:00

Newtown pm to 7:00 pm

477 Main Street, Thursday, September 29 From 3:00

Monroe pm to 7:00 pm

New Haven Regional Lending Center Newtown Savings Bank The Experience New The Experience The Experience The Experience The Experience

Pictured L-R: Mark Candido - Regional Director, Nancy Dudchik - Hamden Chamber President, John Trentacosta - President & CEO, Tony Rossley - Vice President Commercial Lending, Curt Leng - Town of Hamden Mayor, Dick Barredo - Vice President Commercial Lending, and Tony Rescigno - Greater New Haven Chamber President.

John F. Trentacosta, President & Chief Executive Officer of Newtown Savings Bank is pleased to announce the opening of the Newtown Savings Bank New Haven Regional Lending Center, located at 2321 Whitney Avenue in Hamden, CT, and celebrated with an official ribbon cutting ceremony on August 4, 2016.

Joining in the celebration were the Bank's new Hamden-based commercial lending team led by Mark A. Candido, Regional Director, Commercial Lending, and including Richard R. Barredo, Vice President, Commercial Loan Officer, and Anthony S. Rossley, Vice President, Commercial Loan Officer.

For more information more about the lending center, click here.

Newtown Investment Solutions

Thinking about your financial plan? Now is the time to get started.

An achievable financial plan takes thoughtful planning and execution. Whether you are saving for retirement, college educations or other purposes, our seasoned professionals can help you get started and will stay with you as your plan takes shape. We listen first, making sure we understand your situation before making any recommendations.

Once your plan is in place, Newtown Investment Solutions has access to the wide range of investment products you need to attain your goals.

To schedule your appointment, stop by any of our branches or contact one of our investment professionals today at 203.426.4440 ext. 3148.

*Investment and insurance products and services are offered through INFINEX INVESTMENTS, INC. Member <u>FINRA/SIPC</u>. Newtown Investment Solutions is a trade name of Newtown Savings Bank. Infinex and the bank are not affiliated. Products and services made available through Infinex are not insured by the FDIC or any other agency of the United States and are not deposits or obligations of nor guaranteed or insured by any bank or bank affiliate. These products are subject to investment risk, including the possible loss of value.

September Food Drive



Pictured L-R: Ann Marie Galus, Southbury Food Bank Director and Ashley Lesak, Newtown Savings Bank employee volunteer at one of last year's food drive donation drop-offs.

September is Hunger Action Month! Newtown Savings Bank will conduct a bank-wide food drive between September 1 and September 24 to benefit food pantries in our branch towns. Please drop off non-perishable food donations at any of our 14 branches.

Newtown Savings Bank NSBonline.com Member FDIC

Main Office: 39 Main Street Newtown, CT 06470

203.426.2563 | 800.461.0672

NMLS: 411347



Copyright © 2016 Newtown Savings Bank All Rights Reserved